
                                                                                                    

ARE YOU LOOKING FOR SUMMER FUN!    

STOUFFVILLE LAWNBOWLING CLUB INVITES YOU TO COME TRY 

                 LAWNBOWLING!! 
                   THE GAME OF FUN AND SKILL FOR ALL AGES 

Come visit us at the club either Mon. May 8, Tues. May 9, Wed. 

May 10 or Thurs. May 11 at 7pm during our New Bowler Week 

                   Your first 3 lessons are free, no obligation to join  

Tel: 416-949-6729(Pam) or 905-642-5479(Pat) for more info. 

              Or visit our WEBSITE: STOUFFVILLELBC.COM 

Come see if the grass is greener on our side of the fence 

Located behind Nineteen on the Park in the middle of old Stouffville behind the 

Town clock tower. 

We bowl May to September 
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